May 30, 2015

Dear Class of '55,

For my last block of my junior year I was able to undergo an incredible journey that took me to 4 different cities in Eastern Europe to learn about the psychology of the Holocaust. I saw palaces, museums, temples, concentration camps, forced labor camps, and death camps. I not only got to further my education and learn more about the Holocaust than I ever could by being in the U.S. but I also was able to accomplish a dream of travelling to Europe. I owe these accomplishments to you, Class of '55. The money awarded to me went a long way in making this trip possible for me to attend. You helped create an adventure and you helped create memories that will last the rest of my life. Words cannot express the amount of gratitude I feel for this. Your generosity is inspiring and uplifting for those who not always have the means to partake in study abroad trips. Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Brett G. Johnson

Class of 2016

